## To Mildred Wiss Smith

We, the Committee, Den Mothers and Cub Scouts of Pack 1 of Christ Church of Short Hills, New Jersey, present to you on this evening of our Pack Meeting, April 26, 1968, this CERTIFICATE of MERIT which expresses our appreciation to you for your outstanding work and devotion to the Cub Scouts of the Boy Scouts of America.

It was through your efforts as one of the founders of Cub Scouting in 1932 that this excellent program was first introduced to scouting in the United States. Furthermore, as the first Chief Den Mother in our country, you and others were able to obtain our charter, the first charter for Cub Scouts, from the headquarters of the Boy Scouts of America then located in Washington, D. C.

We salute you by saying that if it had not been for you, we would not be able to say tonight

"WE ARE PACK 1."

Jody July Jody July Belen M. Grezolez

Roberten

(Stickerd & Gree Robert Tydesh